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22 November 2018 

 

Attention:  All Affiliated Clubs 

 

Dear Sirs And Madams 

CTBF JUNIOR TRIALS 
 
The above will take place as per the attached spreadsheet. 

 
Players will be identified for the CTBF U12, U15 AND U18 squads to participate in the WCBF Inter-District 
Tournament scheduled for 12th and 13th January 2018 (postponed from December 2018). 
 

WCBF squads to participate in the SABU NBC 2019 will be selected at the tournament in January 2019. 
 
Clubs are please to take note of details of players to attend the trials of Sunday 25th November 2018 and 

Wednesday 28th November 2018.  Players outside of these categories will not be allowed to trial. 
 
Details of ‘new trialists’ (not WP 2018) are please to be submitted to admin@capetownbaseball.co.za no 
later than 13h00 on Friday 23rd November 2018. 
 
All trialists are please to be in full baseball attire (no WP, club or MLB playing tops allowed), and are to 
have all equipment with them. 

 
 

Yours in Baseball 

Warren Manshon   Liall Mauritz 
Director of Junior Baseball  Coaching Commissioner 
079-3973448    082-5627639 
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